
 
 

Notice of Online Public Open House 
 

United Counties of Leeds and Grenville                                                              
Active Transportation Plan on County Roads 

 

You are invited to participate in an Online Public Open House for the United Counties of Leeds and Grenville 
Active Transportation Plan: 

 

• Thursday, October 28th, 2021 from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm 

• Zoom Meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/99858097571?pwd=Znd0a05sTHJXZWovR240c1J5OUJmQT09 
Passcode:  550177 

 
 

 
 
The United Counties of Leeds and Grenville has retained WSP, a consulting firm, to prepare an Active 
Transportation Plan to develop a strategy for the enhancement and implementation of routes, infrastructure and 
policy for non-motorized transportation throughout Leeds and Grenville on County Roads. 
 
The Active Transportation Plan will focus on the Counties-owned rights-of-way for active transportation facilities, and 
include proposed policies, proposed outreach initiatives and the proposed prioritized network with a focus on 
connectivity.  The prioritized project will identify projects for implementation within the short, medium and long-term 
planning horizons. 
 
The Online Public Open House will include: 
 

• A presentation by WSP, to provide an overview on the project process, summarize the results of the public 

survey that was carried out and identify how projects were identified and prioritized; 

• An interactive opportunity using the online tool Miro to comment on the proposed cycling routes, facility 

types for the cycling network and project priorities; and 

• A Question and Answer period with staff from the United Counties and members of the WSP Project Team. 

The Public Open House presentation will be recorded and made available on the United Counties of Leeds and 
Grenville project website following the Public Open House meeting at: 
www.leedsgrenville.com/activetransportationplan. 

 
Kimberley Hunton, P.Eng. 

Manager, Ottawa Transportation Planning 
WSP Canada Inc. 
+1 613 690-1148 

kimberley.hunton@wsp.com 
 
 

Thank you for your participation and interest in this project. 

Please submit any questions or comments on the Active Transportation Plan to: 

https://zoom.us/j/99858097571?pwd=Znd0a05sTHJXZWovR240c1J5OUJmQT09
http://www.leedsgrenville.com/activetransportationplan
mailto:kimberley.hunton@wsp.com

